
 

 

 

Term 3, Week 10    
 
STAFF NEWS 
 
We have a few new faces at OSHC that have joined our awesome team. We welcome the 
following staff: 
 

• Emma Guy – Enrolled into University for teaching in 2021 and has joined us from St 
Agnes OSHC. 

• Brad Schwartz – Enrolled into University for teaching and music in 2021. 

• Harry Morris – Studying to be an SSO at Marden Senior College. 

• Emma Colebrook – 1st year University student studying Primary Teaching. 
 
We would like to congratulate Michelle McLeod on successfully completing her Diploma in 
Out of School Hours Care.  Well done Michelle! 
 
NEW PLAYGROUND UPDATE 
 
The fencing and soft fall is due to completed during the school holidays. We are excited that 
the new playground will be able to be used in term 4. 
 
OSHC and Vacation Care Hours 
 
Open 7:00 am 
Close 6:00pm 
 

We hope you al have a wonderful School Holiday break 😊 
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